
 

 

 

Welcome BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

From: Administration boys’ section  

To: all concerned 

Subject: Commencement of new academic year 2014—2015. 

 It is notified for the general information of all concerned 

 that the new academic school year 2014—2015, starts from 31st, Aug: 

2014.  

Regular classes in boys’ section will resume according to the 

following plan. 

 From grade 4 to grade 6 on 31/08/2014 

 From grade to 7 to grade 12 from 02/09/2014. 

 

Wish you a very happy new School 

Year. 

Amjad Ali Ayub      Mr. Shehab M. Fikre 

 Principal  General Director 


